Shub, Simon

From: Cardy, Jonathan (Cllr) Sent 29 January 2020 16:59 Wendy Primmer To:

Subject: Re: Opposition to the Development of the Mortlake Brewery Site

Dear Wendy,

Thanks for your comments which I have read with interest and will forward to planning officers so that it can be included in the case file.

Regards Jonathan Cardy Chair of Planning

From: Wendy Primmer

Sent: 28 January 2020 22:40

To: Cardy, Jonathan (Cllr) <Cllr.J.Cardy@richmond.gov.uk>

Subject: Opposition to the Development of the Mortlake Brewery Site

Dear Mr Cardy

I am writing as a resident of Mortlake and am aware that the planning committee will be considering the officers reports this Wednesday evening. I am distressed and frankly depressed that despite huge opposition to the scale of the plans, the officers are recommending that all three applications should be agreed. I hope you are going to represent your wards correctly and honestly and speak up against the current plans on our behalf.

I am not opposed to the development of the brewery site, but the scale of the plans are far too large. I would urge you to consider the Community Plan that has been drawn up by MBCG as an alternative, which suggests a more appropriate development in order to benefit the local area.

With pupil places currently available, and further expansion also available, at both Christs and Richmond Park Academy secondary schools, a new secondary school on the developed Brewery site is just not required. And indeed, education/statistical experts within the MBCG have proved that this school is not necessary in this area, either now or in the future.

Notwithstanding the current issues with Hammersmith Bridge, road traffic is permanently choked in the Sheen/Mortlake area. The area really does not need hundreds more vehicles on the road every day, and the emissions will have a highly negative impact on air quality. By representing the residents honestly, you could scale this project back and also focus on promoting health and protecting the climate.

You are elected by us and need to be brave here. You can trail blaze here, not back those who are going for the bucks. Go to the newspapers and media if you have to. Form a blueprint for the future that others can learn from. Don't sell us out to more vehicles, more pollution, dense highrise, an unnecessary school, less green space and no voice for the residents.

Thank you Wendy Primmer 4 Waldeck Terrace SW14 7HE

Shub, Simon

From: Cardy, Jonathan (Cllr) Sent 29 January 2020 16:59 Wendy Primmer To:

Subject: Re: Opposition to the Development of the Mortlake Brewery Site

Dear Wendy,

Thanks for your comments which I have read with interest and will forward to planning officers so that it can be included in the case file.

Regards Jonathan Cardy Chair of Planning

From: Wendy Primmer

Sent: 28 January 2020 22:40

To: Cardy, Jonathan (Cllr) <Cllr.J.Cardy@richmond.gov.uk>

Subject: Opposition to the Development of the Mortlake Brewery Site

Dear Mr Cardy

I am writing as a resident of Mortlake and am aware that the planning committee will be considering the officers reports this Wednesday evening. I am distressed and frankly depressed that despite huge opposition to the scale of the plans, the officers are recommending that all three applications should be agreed. I hope you are going to represent your wards correctly and honestly and speak up against the current plans on our behalf.

I am not opposed to the development of the brewery site, but the scale of the plans are far too large. I would urge you to consider the Community Plan that has been drawn up by MBCG as an alternative, which suggests a more appropriate development in order to benefit the local area.

With pupil places currently available, and further expansion also available, at both Christs and Richmond Park Academy secondary schools, a new secondary school on the developed Brewery site is just not required. And indeed, education/statistical experts within the MBCG have proved that this school is not necessary in this area, either now or in the future.

Notwithstanding the current issues with Hammersmith Bridge, road traffic is permanently choked in the Sheen/Mortlake area. The area really does not need hundreds more vehicles on the road every day, and the emissions will have a highly negative impact on air quality. By representing the residents honestly, you could scale this project back and also focus on promoting health and protecting the climate.

You are elected by us and need to be brave here. You can trail blaze here, not back those who are going for the bucks. Go to the newspapers and media if you have to. Form a blueprint for the future that others can learn from. Don't sell us out to more vehicles, more pollution, dense highrise, an unnecessary school, less green space and no voice for the residents.

Thank you Wendy Primmer 4 Waldeck Terrace SW14 7HE